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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),

 


We are delighted to announce the commencement of the 2024 season at Bungoma Bible 
School with a tremendous sense of excitement and privilege. As we kick off the new year, 
Bungoma Bible School is buzzing with enthusiasm, and we are thrilled to welcome a total 
of 45 students into our Year One program.


Bungoma Bible School currently has 2 Bible School locations. We also started an online 
Bible School during the COVID pandemic to reach more people.


In our main campus in, Bungoma, we have a total of 18 new Year One Students. In our 
campus in Busia, we have had another 17 students enroll in Year One.  Our online 
program has received 10 Year One students. This bring the total to an impressive 45 new 
students for our 2024 School Year! They are all eager and excited to study the Word of 
God to be trained up for taking the Gospel around the world! Each student is contributing 
to the vibrant diversity of our student Body!


Each of these students is embarking on a journey of spiritual growth, enrichment, and 
personal development for the kingdom of God.


Raising up the next Generation of World Changers
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 We are passionate and excited to pursue our mission of equipping members of the 
Body of Christ for ministry and service, which we have dutifully pursued for 35 years and 
amidst vast changes in the country. We continue to empower students and alumni to be 
witnesses for Christ and for missions to our villages, cities and to the nations. Much has 
changed, for the good, because of the school. This has been experienced through more 
than 500 ministries birthed by the students of the Bungoma Bible School.


We desire to build up the students, help them discover their gifts, and learn how to 
relate that gift. It's a great blessing for us to witness various gifts and talents awaken in 
the lives of believers. When this happens, there's a direct benefit to their involvement in 
ministry, alignment of their passions, and goals in life. 


Every student will be stretched in their thinking as well as understanding. Some of our 
students have little or no education, and it gives us great joy to witness this mastery of 
comprehension and wisdom in Biblical matters. We are able to do this by helping them 
understand and apply the Bible not just for academic purposes, but in order to solidify 

their foundational beliefs and nourish their spiritual life. 


We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our faithful financial partners. 
Together, we are creating an environment where individuals can 
deepen their faith, broaden their horizons, and become catalysts for 
positive change in their communities and beyond.


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro


New Year One Students at the Bungoma Campus!
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